
 

 

SBE/NVF 13th November 2018 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: SKI TRIP 2019 

On Thursday, 6th December at 7:00 p.m. I will be hosting a meeting for parents/guardians and 
students in the Millennium Hall.  At this meeting, I will run through some important information 
about the trip, to include: 
 
 A presentation from the travel company, Skiteam4. 

 An explanation of the final information required from you. 

 My expectation of spending money. 

 The need for preparatory exercises. 

 What to pack. 
 
Most importantly, I will be talking about the clothing required for a ski trip and the best places to 
purchase this. 
 
I should be very grateful if you would please complete the attached reply slip and return it to myself 
by Tuesday, 20th November. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Bendon 
Ski Trip Organiser 

……………………………………………………………………….……………………………….……………….......................... 

REPLY SLIP:   (ATTN MR S BENDON) FULSTON MANOR SCHOOL 

TO BE RETURNED BY TUESDAY, 20TH NOVEMBER 2018 

RE: SKI TRIP 2019 

 I/We can attend the student/parent ski meeting on Thursday, 6th December. 

 I/We cannot attend the student/parent ski meeting on Thursday, 6th December. 

STUDENT NAME:  ___________________________________________ TUTOR GROUP: __________ 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: ________________________________ DATE: _________________ 


